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	Praise & Prayer May 2011



Dear Friends of FEISA,

Please forgive us for sending this Prayer Bulletin late this month.  This is because Ana was ill with dengue fever and had to take 10 days off work to begin to recover!  It’s a disease (also known as “bone breaker” because of the pain it causes) spread through the bite of a certain kind of mosquito, Aedes Aegipti.  It is very serious and it has even caused some deaths.  Unfortunately, Paraguay has been badly affected by an epidemic this year and because of the precarious nature of our health system, our hospitals are full to overflowing and it’s difficult for us to deal with it.  We do ask you to pray for us!

Thank you so much for your prayers that God would touch the lives of our students through our April Easter Service.  In fact, we had a beautiful, meaningful celebration as you can perhaps capture from the following photos.
















On April 30, we celebrated Teacher’s and Worker’s Day.  We asked our First Year students to be responsible for this celebration and it proved to be a very moving and enjoyable time as you can imagine from the photos below.















This month of May is a very special one for all Paraguayans as we are celebrating our 200th Anniversary of Independence from Spain.  There will be festivities of all kinds and our students will be participating in their schools.  It’s a wonderful opportunity to look back and thank God for all that has been achieved but also to reflect on the many challenges we face as a country, spiritually, socially, educationally and economically.  Our government needs much godly wisdom and protection, and our students will bear much responsibility in the spiritual and educational development of future generations.


We do want to thank you very warmly for your prayers and financial help for our Second Year student Lorena, whose brother had the near fatal motor bike accident.  Your donations have covered 4 months’ fees and Lorena wants to share the following with you:

“First, I’d like to thank God, my teachers and my classmates in FEISA for their unconditional support during this difficult time.  Thank you all so much, too, for your financial assistance which has enabled me to develop professionally, spiritually and as a person. My brother is improving wonderfully and giving testimony to all that God has done for him.

           Many blessings for you all from our Almighty God,
                                                 
                                          Lorena.”


More good news is that thanks to generous donations, we’ve been able to make a start on constructing 3 additional toilets for the students’ use.  This had become a real necessity as we started the year with 70 students and only one toilet!  In our next letter we plan to send you photos of the finished construction.

Very soon now, our Second Year students will be starting their practices with children under 3 years in private nurseries.  Please pray for them and the children they will be working with.

Praise God, almost all our Second and Third Year students have been offered jobs, many of them in the schools where they have done their practices.  We are very encouraged by this as it speaks well of the calibre of training we are able to offer them in FEISA.

Finally, we’re very grateful to God for all the blessings He’s given us and to you our Prayer Partners who, through your prayers and support, are enabling this ministry to continue blessing the young students and children of our country.  We are reminded of Jesus’ words in Mark 9:14,”I tell you the truth, anyone who gives you [even] a glass of water because you belong to Christ will certainly not lose his reward.”

Gloria and Ana

Training Teachers, Transforming Lives

UK contact: Colin Voutt, Greendown Terrace, 164 Bradford Road, Combe Down, Bath, BA2 5BZ
Tel: 01225834643 e-mail: feisa.admin@gmail.com

image4.jpeg




image5.jpeg




image1.jpeg




image2.jpeg




image3.jpeg




image6.wmf

